
  

  

  

  

 

MEADOW HILL, INC. 
 

Notice  
Hollister House Construction Update 

June 20, 2025 
 

As you've seen from previous updates, the transformation of Hollister House 
started at the end of April. The builder has been actively working on the 
interior and has completed the demolition phase. 
 
As I mentioned earlier, this is now a construction zone. For everyone's safety, 
please be aware of ongoing activities and maintain a safe distance when near 
the site. 
 
A dumpster will be placed in the Hollister House parking area and will stay 
there for the foreseeable future. Most work will be done inside the house, but 
various contractors will need to access the area to deliver materials and work 
on the property. The builder has assured us he will do his best to limit activity 
to the immediate vicinity of Hollister House. 
 
Construction on the garage and a patio on the south side of the property will 
start within the next few weeks. Some excavation equipment will be on site for 
a short period. 
 
Please be patient during this process. The builder and his crew will respect 
residents’ privacy and will try to minimize any disruption to daily routines. 
 
If you encounter any issues, please do not engage directly with the 
contractors. Instead, contact Frank Cisz at 203-494-2636, and he will handle 
the matter promptly. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and patience during this construction phase, 
and we will do our best to ensure a smooth transition to a beautiful new 
residential unit at Meadow Hill. 


